Fine Arts Research

egHolagrap/zic Center

School of Holography

June 10, 1983

Mr. Eugene Hotchkiss
President

Lake Forest College
DeerPath § Sheridan Roads
Lake Forest, IL

Dear Mr. Hotchkiss:

Several events of recent occurance make it necessary for me to
address you in the hope of obtaining some resolution to what has
become for us a metter of a potentially disturbing nature.

These are the facts. Several of our students have complained
that an individual by the name of Edward Wesly, who is affiliated
with Lake Forest's summer holography workshop, has for the past
several weeks solicited them directly outside our own building.
He has distributed Lake Forest College brochures and attempted to
persuade them to enroll in the Lake Forest program.

Now, while I admit that the world of holography is very, very
small, miniscule, in fact, I must also suggest that there must be
some other method for an established institution such as Lake Forest
to solicit and attract students other than by having a shabbily
dressed motorcyclist attempt to steal them from another institution.

If, for the sake of argument, our two institutions offered widely
different courses and class material, there might be some justification
for such an extraordinary approach. And, if that were the case, in the
interests of assisting our students to broaden their background and
understanding of a highly technical and complex field, we would be
anxious even to recommend the Lake Forest Program.

But such is not the case. We teach all year round the material
that Lake Forest offers in a once-a-summer workshop.
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And, if you would permit me, I would like to suggest that your
resources are not so limited as to force you to stoop to such
undignified, unprofessional and ethical methods of competing for
students. I would also hazard the suggestion that your english
and history departments are not dispatching squads for motorcyclists
to lay seige to other competing institutions.

It is our hope that through the intercession and exercise of
your good offices that this situation can be ended. Reasonable

‘competition is expected and acceptable, but T think any reasonable ~ =

person would agree that the conduct I have described falls beneath
those standards that an institution of the stature and prestige of
Lake Forest College should expect from its representatives.

I would appreciate hearing your views on this matter.

cc: E. Leonard Rubin







